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Top DEP Stories 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DEP Celebrates 60 Years of Rachel Carson’s ‘Silent Spring’ 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/the leader vindicator/news/state/dep-celebrates-60-years-of-
rachel-carson-s-silent-spring/article 1bbb6f3a-35ce-11ed-8e1c-b7a3d2a8b989.html  
 
Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express: Over 300 take part in conservation district’s field days 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/09/over-300-take-part-in-conservation-districts-
field-days/   
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Yaw hosts regional meeting in Union County on Pennsylvania’s agriculture industry 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/yaw-hosts-regional-meeting-in-union-county-on-
pennsylvanias-agriculture-industry/article 1535e1d8-35ea-11ed-9848-a7eee46e31ff.html  
 
PFAS 
 
The Guardian: Fury over ‘forever chemicals’ as US states spread toxic sewage sludge 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/sep/19/us-states-toxic-sewage-sludge-pfas-farmers 
 
Air 
 
WGAL: Hazy skies over Pennsylvania are from western wildfires 
https://www.wgal.com/article/hazy-skies-over-pennsylvania-from-western-wildfires/41244011 
 
WFMZ: High-altitude smoke from western wildfires leads to hazy skies in Pa. 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/high-altitude-smoke-from-western-wildfires-leads-to-
hazy-skies-in-pa/article cc46b7b0-35f6-11ed-9013-8f3d70d44f96.html 
 
Tribune-Review: California wildfire smoke makes its way to Western Pa.  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/california-wildfire-smoke-makes-its-way-to-western-pa/  
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF: Penn students camp out to demand university take further action against climate change 
https://www.witf.org/2022/09/16/penn-students-camp-out-to-demand-university-take-further-action-
against-climate-change/ 
 
WESA: Pa. communities seek solutions to increased flooding risks often caused by climate change 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-09-18/pa-communities-seek-solutions-to-increased-
flooding-risks-often-caused-by-climate-change   
 
Allegheny Front: In Pa., climate change can increase flooding risk. this community is seeking solutions 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-climate-change-can-increase-flooding-risk-this-community-is-
seeking-solutions/ 



 
Allegheny Front: Heavy rain, steep slopes and climate change contributed to catastrophic eastern ky. 
floods 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/heavy-rain-steep-slopes-and-climate-change-contributed-to-
catastrophic-eastern-ky-floods/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cieslak's Viewpoint: What the inflation reduction act means for Pittsburgh 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/16/cieslak-viewpoint-inflation-reduction-
pittsburgh.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: What to expect with next week's Global Clean Energy Action Forum 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/16/global-clean-energy-action-forum.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Peter Morici: Biden’s green energy subsidies will boost inflation, distort investment 
https://triblive.com/opinion/peter-morici-bidens-green-energy-subsidies-will-boost-inflation-distort-
investment/  
 
Post-Gazette: Not registered for the Global Clean Energy Action Forum? You can still feel the buzz  
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/09/19/global-clean-energy-action-forum-
forums-and-parties/stories/202209180029 
 
WHYY: As farmers split from the GOP on climate change, they’re getting billions to fight it  
https://whyy.org/npr story post/farmers-climate-change-inflation-reduction-act/  
 
The Guardian: Burning world’s fossil fuel reserves could emit 3.5tn tons of greenhouse gas 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/sep/19/world-fossil-fuel-reserve-greenhouse-gas-
emissions 
 
Centre Daily Times: USDA will give Penn State $25M to work with PA dairy farmers on combating climate 
change 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article265721241.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Fossil fuels public database launched 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091922/page/10/story/fossil-fuels-public-database-
launched  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WITF/WVIA: A new Pennsylvania group formed to meet the growing outdoor industry 
https://www.witf.org/2022/09/16/a-new-pennsylvania-group-formed-to-meet-the-growing-outdoor-
industry/ 
 
WESA: New Pennsylvania coalition formed to meet growing outdoor industry  
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-09-17/new-pennsylvania-coalition-formed-to-meet-
growing-outdoor-industry  
 
Observer-Reporter: State coalition pushing to grow outdoor recreation opportunities 



https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/state-coalition-pushing-to-grow-outdoor-recreation-
opportunities/article 57db6898-35b1-11ed-9842-877778548d94.html  
 
Allegheny Front: Rachel Carson’s ‘Silent Spring’ turns 60. why it still resonates 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/rachel-carson-silent-spring-turns-60-why-it-still-resonates/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: WESTSYLVANIA: Ways to experience bird migration 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/opinion/columnists/westsylvania-ways-to-experience-bird-
migration/article 95cf6520-6b51-5fc5-9253-deb8e5b8f02f.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Rec authority accepts agreement on Path of the Flood trail work 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local news/rec-authority-accepts-agreement-on-path-of-the-flood-
trail-work/article 9815a802-35ec-11ed-af61-47a1fbbb5714.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Highlands High School could be 'Going Green' with proposed greenhouse project 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/highlands-high-school-could-be-going-green-with-
proposed-greenhouse-project/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Armstrong Trails lands $710,000 grant for design of Kiski River railroad bridge 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/armstrong-trails-lands-710000-grant-for-design-of-kiski-
river-railroad-bridge/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Injured steel mill bald eagle 'imped' with grafted feathers 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/injured-steel-mill-bald-eagle-imped-with-grafted-
feathers/ 
 
The Economist: The Biden administration aims to quantify the costs of ecological decay 
https://www.economist.com/united-states/2022/09/15/the-biden-administration-aims-to-quantify-the-
costs-of-ecological-decay 
 
Post-Gazette: 2 good things: Native Urban Garden Stewardship Program and JA is looking for 2023 
candidates 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/goodness/2022/09/19/2-good-things-native-urban-garden-
stewardship-program-and-junior-achievement-2023-candidates-nominations/stories/202209070108 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: New outdoor recreation coalition unveiled for Pennsylvania 
https://www.dailyitem.com/coronavirus/new-outdoor-recreation-coalition-unveiled-for-
pennsylvania/article 98c21b82-35e2-11ed-8a69-1f7b4760763e.html   
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Healthy Lands Week: Statewide initiative to strengthen volunteer activities 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/healthy-lands-week-statewide-initiative-to-strengthen-volunteer-
activities/article 467ea550-35d0-11ed-b06b-8345946ed778.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Trees to be planted on West Fourth Street in Newberry this fall 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/09/trees-to-be-planted-on-west-fourth-street-in-
newberry-this-fall/  
 
Meadville Tribune: Owner wants to convert Conneaut Lake Park lands into RV park 



https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/owner-wants-to-convert-conneaut-lake-park-lands-into-rv-
park/article b8da6678-35eb-11ed-aba8-c7eb9c295b79.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: New gazebo at Conneaut Lake nearly complete 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/new-gazebo-at-conneaut-lake-nearly-
complete/article 60cb7e6a-35fd-11ed-9716-db666cba4c14.html 
 
Energy 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Pennsylvania gets $25 million to build out electric vehicle charging 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pennsylvania-gets-25-million-to-build-out-electric-vehicle-
charging/article a2a864f0-9f5c-5904-91b3-bb0677e045c7.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Thousands of Fayette customers without power  
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/hsnewsnow/thousands-of-fayette-customers-without-
power/article 143e9e7a-90c5-11ec-86c5-0f6111651393.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CEO of West Penn Power's parent company abruptly retires, interim leader 
named  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/16/firstenergy-west-penn-power-ceo-abruptly-
retires.html 
 
Wall Street Journal: Electric Bills Soar Across the Country as Winter Looms 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/electric-bills-soar-across-the-country-as-winter-looms-11663493404 
 
AP News: Environment groups attack EU’s green label for gas, nuclear 
https://apnews.com/article/nuclear-power-european-union-commission-
edc04ea8020e540bd360c3da7da1abb6 
 
Bloomberg: EU’s ‘Fake’ Green Label for Gas and Nuclear Are Under Legal Attack 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-09-19/eu-s-fake-green-label-for-gas-and-nuclear-
under-legal-attack 
 
AP News: First public global database of fossil fuels launches 
https://apnews.com/article/united-nations-general-assembly-russia-ukraine-science-climate-and-
environment-caf483a62b314ad5842f2d3e70badd73 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: East Buffalo Township approves Bucknell plans for West Student Housing project, 
geothermal system to support Bucknell’s carbon neutrality pledge 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/east-buffalo-township-approves-bucknell-plans-for-west-
student-housing-project/article cda040a0-358c-11ed-9611-2b45a6915ea4.html  
 
Penn State News: EarthTalks series returns Sept. 19 with exploration of solar energy development 
https://www.psu.edu/news/earth-and-mineral-sciences/story/earthtalks-series-returns-sept-19-
exploration-solar-energy/  
 
Republican Herald: Solar company six zoning change in Higgins Township 



https://www.republicanherald.com/news/solar-company-seeks-zoning-change-in-hegins-
twp/article 558e1f0f-9117-52ba-ab28-74430069e280.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Comcast promises energy efficiency improvements for its vast cable and internet 
system 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/comcast-internet-cable-energy-efficiency-promise-20220919.html 
 
Scranton Times: State should accelerate its EV game 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/state-should-accelerate-its-ev-game/article dd25c44f-
103c-5d6f-ba0b-6b33f4a615df.html 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: Region targeted for aerial geological survey to map underground mineral deposits  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/region-targeted-for-aerial-geological-survey-to-map-underground-
mineral-deposits/  
 
Oil & Gas 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Fracking ban in Delaware River Basin survives Pa. GOP lawmakers’ challenge in 
federal court 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/09/16/fracking-ban-in-delaware-river-basin-survives-
gop-lawmakers-challenge-in-federal-court/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania sees decline in natural gas rigs 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/09/16/pennsylvania-sees-decline-in-natural-gas-
rigs.html  
 
The Guardian: Criticism intensifies after big oil admits ‘gaslighting’ public over green aims 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/sep/17/oil-companies-exxonmobil-chevron-shell-bp-
climate-crisis 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Warwick Twp. to apply for state grant for yard waste site 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/warwick-twp-to-apply-for-state-grant-for-yard-waste-
site/article 455d5a8c-3499-11ed-95a1-9b27467dff10.html 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh's Garbage Olympics return for sixth-straight year 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pittsburghs-garbage-olympics-return-for-sixth-straight-
year/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Want to be an Olympian? Start picking up trash 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/09/17/pittsburgh-garbage-olympics-2022-trash-pickup-
volunteers-clean-community-neighborhoods/stories/202209170044 
 
Centre Daily Times: Recycling: Show off your clean tailgate spot this football season for a chance to win 
a gift card 



https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-
blogs/article265902901.html?ac cid=DM699145&ac bid=904066866  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: DRIVE buys land for anticipated Encina recycling facility 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091822/page/8/story/drive-buys-land-for-anticipated-
facility  
 
Meadville Tribune: Sadsbury sets leaf, yard waste collection days 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/sadsbury-sets-leaf-yard-waste-collection-
days/article 5aeaf274-35d9-11ed-949c-6f0198f6da36.html 
 
Water 
 
KDKA: Flooding and the impact it can have throughout Western Pennsylvania 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/flooding-and-the-impact-it-can-have-throughout-western-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Reflections in Nature: Algae is important to healthy lakes 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/09/reflections-in-nature-algae-is-important-to-
healthy-lakes/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Williamsport authority to bill property owners an additional fee 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/williamsport-authority-to-bill-property-owners-an-
additional-fee/article d2087e82-3541-11ed-a16c-fba3825b15b0.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: It’s time to repeal the Pa. law that allows the sale of municipal water systems | 
Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/pennsylvania-water-privatization-bucks-county-act-12-
20220918.html 
 
Times Observer: Our opinion: Righting the wrongs in the river 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2022/09/our-opinion-righting-the-wrongs-in-the-
river/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Cambridge Springs to flush hydrants 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cambridge-springs-to-flush-hydrants/article fdee875e-35d6-
11ed-8420-a75e1d4104ea.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Beaver County Times: Researchers studying environmental health in Beaver County 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2022/09/19/pitt-researchers-studying-environmental-
health-in-beaver-county/69495093007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Salena Zito: Remembering Black Monday, and avoiding the next one 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/insight/2022/09/18/us-steel-clairton-coke-works-youngstown-
mon-valley-permit-environment/stories/202209180030 
 



Sunbury Daily Item: Five sinkholes open up in Milton in streets and at stadium construction site 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/five-sinkholes-open-up-in-milton/article 97fba80a-34a0-11ed-aa33-
b38b0530f9bc.html 




